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Circular 008     
Dear Parents, Staff, and Students, 

Hearty Onam greetings from SFS Public School & Junior College, Ettumanoor! 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will celebrate Onam on Friday, 13th September 

2024. However, the KG Section will hold their Onam celebration a day earlier, on Thursday, 

12th September. Attendance for KG students on the 13th will be optional. 

Please note the following important details: 

1. School Timings: 8:50 am to 3:30 pm. Attendance will be taken both in the morning 

and afternoon. No late arrivals or early departures will be allowed. 

2. Electronic Gadgets: Students are not allowed to bring mobile phones or any other 

electronic gadgets for the celebration. 

3. Dress Code: Students may wear decent and appropriate colour dress for the celebration. 

However, sarees and dhotis are allowed only for Class XII. Wearing colour outfits is 

optional; students can also wear their school uniform. School ID cards must be worn at 

all times. 

4. Food: Students should bring their lunch and snacks for the break. 

5. Code of Conduct: Strict action will be taken against anyone engaging in illegal 

activities or violating school rules under the pretext of celebration. 

Onam holidays will begin on Saturday, 14th September 2024, and school will reopen on 23rd 

September 2024. 

Lastly, please note that the Half-Yearly Exams will begin in the last week of September, 

except for Classes X and XII. We encourage students to use part of their vacation time to 

prepare for the upcoming exams. 

 

Yours sincerely,          

 

Fr. Roy P K                                                                                               ♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣ 

Principal 

 


